
 
To: B.S.L. Members                                                                                             September 8, 2006 
Fr:  B.S.L. Assistant Commissioner, Rich Lablue 
Re:  My Candidacy Status for Assistant Commissioner 
 
 
 
 
Hello, 
  
I am writing to you in light of recent events.  As some of you may be aware that Billy Svetz and 
Kevin St. Gelais have submitted their names for the Assistant Commissioner position which 
is actually for the Commissioner during our 2007 season. 
  
That being said I feel that it is in the best interest of the league to have someone with the 
knowledge and experience as our Commissioner.  While I have experience being an assistant 
coach, team representative and your Assistant Commissioner for the past year I do not feel it's 
enough to guide us through our 2007 season. 
  
Because of this I will not be running for the position of Assistant Commissioner during our general 
election and instead put my support behind Billy Svetz and then run for Assistant Commissioner 
come the October Executive Board Meeting, which is what I would truly like to continue with.  
  
I think Billy will be able to offer our league what we need most right now, stability and 
experience.  We are about to have a very high turnover of officers and it will be imperative for us 
to have a Commissioner with the knowledge to help our league continue.   
  
Thank you all for your support and I look forward to seeing you at the banquet and Executive 
Board Meeting in October. 
  
Rich LaBlue 
  
 


